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Friday, March 31, 2017 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Elected Women, You are Invited to Participate in a 

Bipartisan Women in Politics Luncheon 
 

STATE CAPITOL, PHOENIX – Rep. Michelle Ugenti-Rita (R-23), Rep. Brenda Barton (R-6), 

Rep. Maria Syms (R-28), and Senator Katie Hobbs (D-24) invite women legislative leaders to 

attend a bipartisan lunch reception event hosted by the National Foundation for Women 

Legislators (NFWL) on Wednesday, April 5th at 11:30 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 

 

The mission of NFWL is to “provide strategic resources to elected women leaders for leadership 

development and effective governance through conferences, seminars, educational materials, 

professional and personal relationships, and networking. NFWL is a non-partisan 501(c)3, 

educational foundation.” 

 

WHAT: A Lunch Reception at the Capitol 

WHO: Rep. Michelle Ugenti-Rita (R-23), Rep. Brenda Barton (R-6), Rep. Maria Syms 

(R-28), Sen. Katie Hobbs (D-24), and Colonel Wanda Wright 

(Director of AZ Department of Veterans’ Services) 

WHEN: Wednesday, April 5th at 11:30 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 

WHERE: AZ House of Representatives Rooms 035/038 

CONTACT: To R.S.V.P. please contact Allison Jensen at allison@womenlegislators.org or 

703-518-7931. 

 

### 

 

CONTACT: 

Matthew Specht 

Director of Communications 

House Majority Staff 

602-926-5518 

mspecht@azleg.gov 
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